Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/2/2020 8:50:08 PM

First name: Anon

Last name: bobr@bendbroadband.com

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Wilderness Area Fees

Subject: Wilderness Area Fees

Dear Forest Service,

My suggestion is to not charge Senior Citizens (65+), a fee or require a permit. Reasons: 1) There is a National Parks and Federal Recreation Lands Pass available to Seniors, so you won't be setting a president. 2) There aren't that many Seniors hiking. 3) Seniors are more responsible than young adults and as a group don't litter and obey rules. 4) Many Seniors don't have access to a computer and would have a hard time getting a permit and figuring out how to pay. 5) Spur of the moment hikes would not be possible.

Please don't deny Seniors their right to hike in our National Forest.

Thanks for understanding,

Bob Rosencrance